



April 3, 2025

Invitation: Pattullo Bridge Replacement

Project Update Meeting

The Pattullo Bridge Replacement Project is hosting a virtual project update meeting for the Downtown New Westminster businesses to provide information about upcoming construction and traffic pattern changes in New Westminster.

We invite you to join us virtually for a brief presentation from our project team, and to ask questions that you may have about the project.

Date

Tuesday, April 15, 2025

Time

4:30 p.m. - 5:30 p.m.

Location:

Virtual – Zoom Webinar details to be shared upon RSVP confirmation

Please confirm if you or a delegate will join by **April 14**. Please RSVP to this email **PattulloBridgeProject@gov.bc.ca** including the name of your business, name and number of attendees confirmed to join.

If you are unable to attend but have a question for the project team, please don't hesitate to reach out directly to this email **PattulloBridgeProject@gov.bc.ca**, or phone us at **778-379-2481**. We would be happy to connect with you directly.

Going forward, these virtual meetings are planned to take place on a quarterly basis to provide project updates.

We look forward to seeing you soon.

Sincerely,

The Pattullo Bridge Replacement Project Team